DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY AND GEOPHYSICS

MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
CAMBRIDGE 39, MASSACHUSETTS

31 October 1958

Dr. Henryk Stenzl

Shell Development Company
3836 Bellaire Blvd.
Houston 25, Texas

Dear Henryk:

Thank you for your letter of 28 October 1958.
As you know, I have already sent in the general report
that we drew up and I will now communicate your additional
thoughts to Gordon Rittenhouse as I agree fully with the
opinion that both you and Francis Pettijohn have expressed.

I am sorry to hear that you will not be coming
to St Louis, but I am much relieved to hear that the’
operation saved your eyesight and that you are rapldly
recovering.

I hope that by the time the Dallas meeting of
the A.A.P.G. rolls around &Heest you will be your old self
again and that we can have another of our mutually
beneficial discussions.

Si ely yours,

obert R. Shrock
Chairman

cc: Rittenhouse
RRS/r





